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Dear Parents and Carers 

If you look closely, we can just about see some signs of 

spring around. A few daffodil shoots are beginning to 

show and the sun is trying to shine a little longer. This 

always brings me joy and hope! 

Following my notification on Monday, I sadly need to 

remind you that school will be closed on Wednesday 

due to the national union action and its impact on our 

school. If you child is entitled to a free school meal, 

please ensure you complete the form available on 

ParentMail. Learning resources can be found on the 

school website in the ‘Learning Links’ section.  

Have a happy weekend and God bless. 

Mrs Walker  

Science Walk 

Class 1 enjoyed outdoor learning this week during their 
science lesson. They learnt about deciduous trees and 
evergreen trees. They spent the afternoon in Sunny Brow 
Park and collected lots of leaves to classify when they 
returned to school. 
 

 

Keep Our Children Safe 
Recently, a vehicle has been regularly mounting the kerb 

near the junction of Knutsford Road and Brookhurst Road at 

pick up time. This is happening when children are on the 

kerb.  

Please DO NOT PARK OR STOP OR MOUNT THE KERB to drop 

children off or collect them outside school on either side of 

Knutsford Road or near the junctions.  

PLEASE PUT CHILDREN FIRST 

 

World War II 

Year 5 and 6 were delighted to welcome Jack into our school 

to share his experiences of being evacuated during the 

Second World War. He shared some fascinating stories with 

the children and they had some great questions for him too! 

 



                                         

 

                                     Super Stars of the Week      

                   
Nursery Kendra for following the class routine well.  

Reception Samuel very hard in his guided reading  

Class 1 Elias - A fantastic effort all week in phonics, reading 

and writing. Bilal - A fantastic effort with reading and 

exceptional progress.  

Class 2 Isabel and Bonnie - Wonderful kindness and respect 

to the other children and to their teachers. 

Class 3 Praise – A Mission Award for being a wonderful 

member of our community. Rosie I- Fantastic listening and 

great focus on her work.  

Class 4 Natalia - Fantastic resilience during maths this week. 

Georgia - Fantastic multiplication and division this half term.  

Class 5 Aania – A great attitude and fantastic maths. Charlie 

– Super hard work this week and impressive inference skills 

Class 6 Fareedah - Showing bravery and determination in 

completing her 25m swimming award. Daniels - Always 

showing perseverance in maths.  

Class 7 Helena - outstanding attitude to your learning and a 

caring class member. Ifu - Super work in maths. She is able to 

multiply fractions by whole numbers. 

Class 8 Gracie – A gifted writer and her work is always a 

pleasure to read. Yoel - A brilliant mathematician.  

Class 9 Mia - An engaging, exciting police report in Literacy. 

Jordan - Excellent scientific and historical knowledge. 

Super Reading Awards 27.01.23 

Silver Trophy Winners 
 Class 5 for passing 68 quizzes and scoring 35.7 points. 

Gold Trophy Winners 
Class 9 for scoring 40 points and reading 288,845 words. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 

Class Attendance Winners 27.01.23 

CLASS 7 achieved an amazing 99% attendance this week. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

  

Read with Your Child for 10 Minutes a Day 

Research shows that reading helps to: 

• Improve memory and concentration 

• Escape pressures of everyday life 

• Connect with your feelings 

• Improve self confidence

 

Chinese New Year Celebrations 

Children in Early Years enjoyed celebrating and learning 

about the festival of Chinese New Year. In Reception the 

children explored Chinese writing, role-play and eating 

Chinese foods.    

 

Lunch Menu 30-01-23 to 03.02.23  
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